
            Elgin Turners         
Issue 3                             112 Villa St Elgin Il, 60120  (847) 697-4431  www.elgin-turners.org                           March 2017 

A message from the President:  
Hello Turner Members, 

We are closer to Spring then we think.... which means 

warmer weather and baseball amongst other things. 

We voted to take our building off the listing to be sold at 

our February Membership Meeting. We hope to see our 

income increase in the building we have and the members 

we have. We need to all work together to make this 

happen.  

Lent will begin for Fish Fry on Friday, March 10th. With 

that being said, we are moving the Fish Fry back to the 2nd 

floor on Friday, March 3rd. I would like to see our 

membership spread the word on this and see an increased 

attendance at the Fish Fry dinners.  

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please 

feel free to contact me. My email 

is billg279@yahoo.com and my cell # is 630.546.9573.  

Thanks, 

Bill Genz 
President, Elgin Turners 

 

A message from the Vice President: 
 
Gutten Tag fellow Turners,  

I want to start out with a big thank you to Jack Baccorro 

and Rae Anne Ruhl for cooking and cleaning, Gary Lunged 

for Bartending, and Mark Pophal for D.J.ing at the 

candlelight bowl this year, it is volunteers like you that 

help make a great event even better. 

This month at club will start off with Polish night 

on Thursday March 2nd from 5 to 8p.m. come down and 

try some wonderful Polish cuisine made by Lydia Hodor 

and Rae Anne Ruhl.  

One of clubs biggest events of the year will be taking place 

on March 16th that is right, our annual corned beef and 

cabbage St. Patrick’s Day celebration. Dinner will be served 

from 6p.m. until 8p.m.calling the club to let us know you 

are coming is strongly encouraged to ensure there will be a 

plate for you as once we run out, that will be it. 

As always, if you have any questions or any ideas as to 

what you might like to see happen down at the club you 

are always welcome to contact me. 

Gut Heil,  

Randy W Ruhl  

Elgin Turners Vice President  

Ruhl72@sbcglobal.net  

 

A message from the Corresponding Secretary: 
 
This month is our quarterly Birthday Celebration.  We will be cooking 5-8 pm on March 23rd If your birthday falls in 
January, February or March grab a friend and come on down for an affordable dinner.  
 
Your club needs you now more than ever.  Please consider volunteering for one of our upcoming events or simply 
stopping by with a friend for one of our daily specials. 
 
RaeAnne Ruhl 
ElginTurner1@gmail.com 
 
 

http://www.elgin-turners.org/
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 A message from the Financial Secretary: 
 
Fellow Members, 
 
I took on the position of Financial Secretary with reluctance.  I keep track of who spends what at our club via dues and 
coupons.  If you haven't paid yet this year, please do before our meeting this month.  Our club has financial hurdles 
ahead of us and we need help.  Dues and coupons is not enough, even if everyone totally fulfills their required 
obligations. 
 
Our board and membership has decided to take our building off the market and try to make a club out of it again.  While 
a move in the future may be welcomed, we need to do it as an active club, not a dis-functional one.  With this in mind 
we have a historic building in the heart of Elgin that needs supporting, whatever each of us can do will help.  Whether 
regular weekly visits, attending an event, running one or just donating time or money, consider how you can help. 
 
In April we will be having Honors and Awards and we are bringing back 10 year recognitions as well as the 25 and 40+.  
We are all thankful for any repeat contributions, and sometimes 25 years is a little long to wait for a thank you.  
Whether you are a 1 month member or carry a gold card, I hope everyone could take time to attend this event. 
 
On a warm Sunday in June (4th) we will be having the Draw-Down Calcutta.  You can win even if you do not attend.  We 
have a hundred tickets to sell, so please buy a couple.  This is a fun event with food and beverage included. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dave Williams 
Financial Secretary 
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March  2017 
 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
 26 

Club Open 
11-4 

 
 

 27 
Club Open 

2-11 
 
$.60 Wings! 

 28 
Club Open 

2-11 
 
Spin the  
Wheel Night!  
 
$1 Tacos 

 1 
Club Open 

2-11 
 
Burger Night 

 2 
Club Open 

2-11 
 

POLISH 
NIGHT 

 

 3 
Club Open 

2-11 
 

FISH FRY 
5-8 

 4 
Club Open 

11-5 
 

Game Day  
& 

Community 
Grill 

5 
Club Open 

11-4 
 
 

 6 
Club Open 

2-11 
 
 
$.60 Wings! 

7 
Club Open 

2-11 
 
Spin the  
Wheel Night!  
 
$1 Tacos 

8 
Club Open 

2-11 
 

Burger Night 

9 
Club Open 

2-11 
 

Open Grill 

10 
Club Open 

2-11 
 

FISH FRY 
5-8 

11 
Club Open 

11-5 
 

Game Day  
& 

Community 
Grill 

12 
Club Open 

11-4 
 

13 
Club Open 

2-11 
 
 
$.60 Wings! 

14 
Club Open 

2-11 
 
Spin the  
Wheel Night!  
 
$1 Tacos 

15 
Club Open 

2-11 
 

Burger Night 

16 
Club Open 

2-11 
 

Corned Beef 
& Cabbage 

 

17 
Club Open 

2-11 
 

FISH FRY 
5-8 

18 
Club Open 

11-5 
 

Game Day  
& 

Community 
Grill 

19 
Club Open 

9-2 
 
Beer Sausage 

9-12 

20 
Club Open 

2-11 
 
$.60 Wings  
 
Membership 
Meeting 7pm 

21 
Club Open 

2-11 
 
Spin the  
Wheel Night!  
 
$1 Tacos  

22 
Club Open 

2-11 
 

Burger Night 

23 

 

24 
Club Open 

2-11 
 

FISH FRY 
5-8 

25 
Club Open 

11-5 
 

Game Day  
& 

Community 
Grill 

26 
Club Open 

9-2 
 

Family 
Breakfast 

Buffet 
9-12 

27 
Club Open 

2-11 
 
$.60 Wings  
 
 
 

28 
Club Open 

2-11 
 
Spin the  
Wheel Night!  
 
$1 Tacos 

 

 

Jan, Feb & March B-day’s.  Don’t forget to 

make your reservation for a buy 1 get 1 

Steak Dinner March 23rd. 

 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY ELGIN TURNERS  
Walter Beaudette Jr 03/0, Judy E. Crowell 03/03, Bob Ford 03/03, Pam Henk 03/05, Dave-Kathy Leroy 03/08, 

Rebecca Kowalkowski 03/08, Christopher Wetzel 03/09, Daniel Buss 03/11, Kevin Jacob 03/12, Brittnry Carino 

03/14, Edward A Sawicki Jr 03/14,Christopher Wagner 03/15, Mark Pophal 03/16, Susan Kaszuba 03/18, Andre 

Gore 03/20, Kelly  Johnson 03/22, Joe Bressler 03/24, Cole Boergerhoff 03/24, Carole Schreiber 03/30,  Larry 

Cutsworth 03/31, Kelli Peterson 03/31, Mark Anderson 03/31 

  



 

 
  



 
  



 
 
 
 

 


